From: Jan Ulrich [mailto:ulrichj@ewashtenaw.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 11:33 AM

To: Planning

Subject: NO parking lot on Chalmers!

My name is Jan Ulrich. I live in southeast Ann Arbor. I must use Pittsfield Street to access Washtenaw Avenue. I have been concerned for years about the dangerous traffic situation in that stretch of road. I cannot support any plans to further endanger drivers and pedestrians on Washtenaw Avenue between Carpenter and Huron Parkway. There are many reasons which I hope to be able to present to you at the board meeting tonight. For purposes of having something on record in writing, I want to make clear that it would be a grave mistake for the Planning Commission to approve the request by the developer to create a parking lot on Chalmers Drive. Please say no to this request!

Jan Ulrich 3544 Oakwood Street Ann Arbor, MI 734/975-4094